SARDAR PATEL UNIVERSITY

BA SEMESTER III (CBCS) (New Course) EXAMINATION

Wednesday, 27th November 2019 10.00 am to 01.00 pm

(Ability Enhancement Compulsory Course)

General English (UA03AENG21)

Total Marks 70

Note: 1. Clearly mention the option that you attempt.

2. Marks to the right indicate full marks.

Q.1 Answer ANY FOUR of the following questions in brief.

16

(Two or three sentences only)

- i. Who was Harvey Maxwell?
- ii. Why did Maxwell look like a dancer?
- iii. What was Thord's intention with respect to his money at the end?
- iv. What was Finn's last reaction?
- v. What action did Mr. Tagde want to take against Veerendra More?

b. Write a paragraph on ANY ONE of the following. (About 100 words)

- vi. How was Mr. Tagde injured?
- vii. Why had Framton come for a "rural retreat"?

Q.2 a. Write short notes on ANY TWO of the following:

14

- i. Framton Nuttel
- ii. Mr. Tagde
- iii. Thord
- iv. A day in the busy broker's office

10

- i. Internet- advantages and disadvantages
- ii. Corruption
- iii. My ideal person
- iv. My first journey by train

Q.3 a. Match the words with their meaning: (Any five)

05

- i. Pocket book
- a. Not having distinctive characteristics
- ii. Engulf
- b. pressed for time, like in a hurry
- iii. Elation
- c. to surround or cover something or someone completely
- iv. Condoning
- d. a wallet or purse

v. rush

- e. extreme happiness.
- vi. Secretary
- f. to approve of
- vii. Non-descript
- g. A person employed in an office to assist with correspondence, make appointments etc.

[PTO]

b.	Add a prefix or suffix to the following to form new words. (Any five)				05
	i. lock	ii. beauty	iii. Cover	iv. Punish	
	v. Essential	vi. Honest	vii. Scrupulo	us	
c. Fill in the blanks with appropriate forms of the verbs: (Any five)					10
i. Amo	ong all these th	ings there	a young	g lady. (are / was / were)	
ii. The peasant a little. (hesitate / hesitating / hesiatated)					
iii. She at him with a smile. (look up / looked up / looking up)					•
iv. I	the l	ady this morni	ing. (see / saw /	seen)	
v. I am not the boy's behaviour. (condoning / condoned / condon					
vi	there	e anything else	I can do for yo	u? (am / is / are)	
vii. The cat will all right, I am sure. (be / have been / has bee				e / have been / has been)	

Q.4 Read the following passage and answer the questions in brief:

10

The word SPORT stands for five elements-sincerity, punctuality, obedience, regularity, and tenacity. These are the most essential qualities that we need to have in our life. We can be successful in whatever we want to do only by following these principles. Sports help us to be physically fit, and only a healthy body can have healthy mind. So it has an important role in our life. There is a proverb, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." Life without any physical activity tells upon our nerves and we lose our enthusiasm. Only sports can supply the fresh vigour that we require to lead an enthusiastic life. It makes us physically fit and mentally alert. We can acquire plenty of wealth or education. But it is of little use to a person who suffers from ill-health. Physical exercise is a must. There is one word we often use – Sportsmanship. It is an attitude that refers to fair and generous behaviour towards treatment of others, especially in the field of sports. It also indicates fairness, honesty, integrity, openness of heart and frankness. The word itself indicates how virtues associated with sports are appreciated in every field of human activities. Hence, if we want to cultivate the attitude of sportsmanship we must practice certain physical activities.

Questions:

- i. What are the five elements of SPORT?
- ii. Why are physical exercises important?
- iii. What is the meaning of sportsmanship?
- iv. How does sport help us lead an enthusiastic life?
- v. Give a suitable title to the passage.